

City of Hubbard, Ohio Benjamin A. Kyle, Mayor

Senator Sandra O'Brien,

On behalf of the City of Hubbard, with the support of Hubbard City Council, Veteran's of Foreign Wars Post 3767 and American Legion Post 51; we would like to rename Bridge Number TRU 304 7.22 on State Route 304 – The "Purple Heart Veterans Memorial Bridge".

Various bridges throughout Trumbull County have been renamed to honor the military men and women who selflessly served our country and the City of Hubbard wishes to formally support the renaming of the above mentioned bridge to honor veterans who have received the Purple Heart.

A number of residents of the City of Hubbard are recipients of the Military Order of the Purple Heart, some of whom are still living and will be able to attend the renaming ceremony for the bridge.

Respectfully,

Mayor Benjamin A. Kyle